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Week  10 Term 3 Newsletter  

Important Dates 

Term 3 has been an eventful and exciting time at Arkana College and featured in 

recent weeks  our winter snow camp for Yr. 5 and Yr. 6 at the Snowy Mountains, a K-

2 excursion to the aquarium, an all school science incursion and our students        

representing the school at public speaking, debating and sport events.  

 

In term 4 we look forward to our PreKindy and Kindergarten transition programs as 

well as end of year assessments and a fitting farewell to our graduating Yr. 6 class. 

 

I hope you are all as excited as I’m sure our kids are for the term break. It’s a        

wonderful opportunity to connect with them deeply and have memorable moments 

and experiences.  

 

I pray you have a wonderful time during this two-week term break and we look    

forward to sharing with all our families another exciting time to end the school year. 

Mr Osman Karolia 

Principal 

Debating @ Arkana! 

Congratulations to Ms Melligi and our debating teams 

on their outstanding effort  in ending the term with 

wins against Trinity College.  

 

What a fantastic effort from our debating team, who 

are becoming confident and accomplished speakers! 

• 11/10 First day students 

• 25/10 Stage 3 Well-being day 

• 26/10 Yr. 6 Gold Coast trip 

• 7/11 K-6 Maths incursion  

• 14/11 Harmony Cup 

• 24/11  PreK 2023 orientation 

• 5/12 EOY  Trophy assembly 

• 6/12 Yr. 6 graduation 

• 7/12 PreKindy graduation 

• 8/12 EOY picnic 

• 9/12 Presentation day and 

last day for students. 

KINDERGARTEN 2023 ORIENTATION 

• 26/10, 2/11, 9/11, 16,/11, 23/11 

• 28/11  Kindergarten 2023 

parent information session 
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As busy as bees, Year 2’s Spelling Bee Contest was a huge 

success, lasting through six rounds. Every contestant went 

above and beyond to prove their capabilities. We saw the 

best kind of team support and motivation, students so eager 

to see their peers succeed, It was truly a happy ending.   

Year 2 
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Year 6 
The highlight for Yr. 6  was undoubtedly the winter snow camp to Thredbo with Yr. 6 students having a 
wonderful time  whilst learning to ski all whilst enjoying a memorable time with their friends.  
 
Students also participated in swimming, excursions and a variety of experiences for a memorable end to 
term three.!  



11 

Arabic/Quran/Islamic Studies 

Congratulations to the Quran competition winners. The students have made us very 
proud with their dedication to learning the book of Allah. Well done to those who           
participated. When we make effort to learn even one verse of the Quran we are all       
winners in the sight of Allah.    

We are also very proud of Year 3 for their show stopping performance at the Anasheed 
Concert earlier this term. They captured all our hearts with their performance to the   
popular nasheed ‘Eidun Saeed’ by Maher Zain. They got the whole school singing 
along, Masha Allah.    
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SRC 
ABC Book Club 

 

The SRC would love to share some photos of their Arkana Book Club (ABC). It's always amazing to witness how younger kids respond to 

their slightly older peers. Sometimes as teachers we should hand over the reigns to our older student cohort, who seem to get great       

responses from our younger cohort of students.  

SRC Magazine  

The SRC Magazine ‘Yours, Ours and Mine’ continues to be an amazing 

success 24 editions later. This term’s theme was about ‘Animals’ and 

our students across all classes responded with some fantastic pieces. 

Find it on  Dojo and enjoy with your kids and a cup of coffee.  

Class Captains’ SRC Meeting 

This term was a great term for Democracy at Arkana College.     

Student power came to the fore. The Class Captains from 

each class presented their fantastic ideas for school     

improvement in a very persuasive manner to the SRC. 

Much debate was had. Many good proposals were        

endorsed. It is now over to Mr Karolia to decide on what is 

going to come to fruition. 

Wassalam 

Ms Ibrahim, Ms Ghazi and Mr Puglisi  
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Book Week Character Parade 

A wonderful Book Week Character Parade with plenty of colour, 
smiles and amazing costumes! Thank you to all students, staff and 
parents for such an amazing day! A special thank you to our judges, 
Shuv Homsi from Giving Back Australia, Alexi from Hurstville library 
and Madenia Abdurrahman, former principal of Arkana and current 
Chairperson of Muslim Aid Australia. Congratulations to all winners 
who each received a voucher to buy their favourite books! 

Al Quds Palestine Awareness Day 

Thank you to all students, staff and parents for supporting the Al 
Quds Palestine Awareness Day today hosted by Mae Almubasher 
and Assiyah Allam of Yr. 6. We thank the El Mubasher family for 
providing delicious Knefeh made fresh at school and serve Arabic 
coffee to the adults. We also thank our P&C for donating show 
bags which were sold with all proceeds given to our campaign to 
support the Al Shifa Hospital in Gaza with our friends from Hu-
man Appeal Australia who attended todays event. It was   en-
couraging to see so many of our school community attend today 
to support this      campaign and express support for the people 
of Palestine and Islam's third holiest  sacred site. 



Charity Programs 
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During term three students were able to raise awareness and some funds to support a number of local charities to 

improve the mental well—being and physical health of others. 

Fred Hollows Walk 

Thank you to the Arkana students/parents who attended our recent            
community walk to end our The Fred Hollows Foundation campaign which 
gave the gift of sight to 255 people in some of the worlds poorest locations 
who were blind!  
The support of the school and wider community is much appreciated! 

Dougies Pakistan Flood Relief 

A very big thank you to all students/staff who participated in the Dougies 
Grill Burger Pakistan Flood Relief with Sadaqa Welfare Fund Alhamdulilah 
$2500 was raised to assist the millions who have been displaced by the 
recent devastating floods.  
A big thank you to Dougies who donated all items so that all proceeds go 
directly to the flood victims 



Stage 3 Gardening Program 

Just in time for spring students from Yr. 5 and 6 and Sheikh Taha started 
planting some herbs including basil, mint and coriander as part of a new 
gardening initiative teaching new skills and an opportunity to work togeth-
er. 

Stage 3 Winter Snow Camp 
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Yr. 5 and Yr. 6 recently travelled to Thredbo in the Snowy Mountains for the 
Winter Snow Camp.  Students had a wonderful time learning how to ski, 
playing games, visiting an aquatic centre and taking a gondola half way up 
Mt. Kosciusko, Australia’s highest peak!  
 
Education is very much about giving new and unique experiences.  Students 
had a wonderful time and shared some special moments and lifelong    
memories with friends and classmates! 


